Williams, Julia
m

From: cynncities@gmail.com

Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 3:34 PM
To: Williams, Julia

Subject: RE: 2820 Duncan Street

Good Day Ms Williams.. | would like exclude my property and have it remain as a R6.
I have a big lot and | plan to construct residential unit in the near future.

Thank you

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: Williams, Julia

Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 3:20 PM
To: cynncities@gmail.com

Subject: 2820 Duncan Street

Do you want your property to be part of the area-wide change in zoning from R-6 to UN?

Julia Williams, AICP

Planning Supervisor

Planning and Design Services
444 South 5th Street Suite 300
Louisville, KY 40202
502.574.6942

Julia.williams@Ilouisvilleky.gov

Useful Links:

Click Here to take our Customer Satisfaction Survey

Sign up to receive notices of developments in your Metro Council District:
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/KYL QUISVILLE/subscriber/new

Planning and Design’s Website: http://louisvilleky.gov/government/planning-design

Review staff reports and supporting documents for a case: https://louisville.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx
Look up case specific information by case number: http://portal.louisvilleky.gov/codesandregs/mainsearch

ﬁ Please consider the environment before printing this email



